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NSW is way off track on GHG emissions.  

21 coal mine expansion projects being assessed by nsw planning and no policy framework in place 
to support shifting the burden of decarbonisation from one sector to another. NZC said ‘ more 
decisive action is required. New coal coal expansions should be paused until such advice has been 
provided by NZC.  

Peabody wilpinjong coal mine is a large emitter of GHG, no further expansion of this mine should be 
approved. There is significant growth of renewable energy projects in the Wollar area and no 
workforce to support that, making it an excellent area to transition away from coal. 


